
The Orchard—Peek of the Week 
Week commencing:  18th September ’23  

Our Learning 

Maths– The children have been 
learning all about number for-
mation. 

English– We have been reading 
The Night pirates and trying to re-
member the order of the story! 

Afternoon— The children have 
made sensory pirate bottles using 
glue, glitter and beads. 

They enjoyed making and eating 
Cheese and Apple Pirate Ships for 
life skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Important Dates 

September 

 

 

Learning afternoon– Thursday 

5th October 2.15pm-2.50pm 

Parents evening- 17th and 

18th October 

Parent workshop on Anxiety + 

Self Esteem  

Wednesday 11th October 2-

3pm 

 

 

 

Makaton sign:   

Adventure 

Star of the week 

Contact us: theorchard@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 

 


